
 
Some Testimonials from past clients 

 
 
British Association of Hospitality Accountants 
“The best promoted event we have ever run” 
Debra Adams, Director of Training 
 
Barclays Bank  
“Thank you for your very comprehensive report on the Tollerton Arms.  The report was most useful, and a 
way forward has now been discovered….many thanks for your assistance” 
Dave Newsome, Recoveries Officer 
 
British Council, Eastern Europe 
“Thanks for all your work last week…it was much appreciated by both myself and the Slovak delegates…it 
was good to have a clear and direct first session” 
Gerald Lidstone, Mission Co-ordinator 
 
Brooklands Hotel, Surrey 
“I would just like to say thank you for all your hard work and support during the pre and post opening of 
the hotel, your experience has been invaluable.   If I can be of any help in the future, please do not 
hesitate to contact me and I hope that we will have the pleasure of meeting again in the future” 
Marco Gervasoni, General Manager 
 

Business Link Lincolnshire 
“From the first read, this strategy looks good – the usual high standard, consistency and conciseness” 
Andrew Wheeler, Operations Manager 
 
Chester City Council 
“Your PR campaign for the city has resulted in Chester being featured in a host of regional and national 
newspapers, as well as lifestyle magazines” 
Alison Kelly, Senior Marketing Officer 
 
Choice Hotels Europe 
“The report was excellent” 
Tom Daffurn, Executive Director, UK Hotels 
 
Hospitality & Leisure Manpower 
“You have done a considerable amount of very good work for us over the past four years. The 
contribution you have made to help us launch and get the Profit through Productivity programme off the 
ground is greatly appreciated. We have also valued the help you have given to train and accredit our 
coaches. We shall miss you, as will many of the businesses you have been working with” 
David Battersby, OBE, Managing Director 



 
Hunley Hotel & Golf Club 
“I’d like to thank you very much for the work you’ve done to date with us....I wish you the best of luck, 
Martin, and continued success with your business and I look forward to hearing from you soon” 
Elliot Hamilton, Chief Executive 
 
Hurtwood Inn Hotel, Peaslake, Surrey 
“Thanks for all your help so far.  I am really pleased with both the new image and all the marketing you 
have done so far.  It is great that you will be able to continue working with us – you have given us so much 
good marketing support” 
Simon Best, Director 
 
Irish Hotels Federation 
“Your paper was most interesting and well informed, and gave us much food for thought, and will 
hopefully sow the seeds of initiatives” 
John Power, Chief Executive 
 
Kirton in Lindsay Town Hall Trustees 
“We are delighted that we have been awarded £932,500 by the Heritage Lottery Fund….We would like to 
you to know how much we have appreciated your efforts in helping us to attain this goal”. 
Jenny Cripps, Vice Chair, Trustees 
 
Northumbria Tourist Board 
“Great….absolutely 100% what we were after…I’m chuffed to bits about this – thanks very much indeed” 
Richard Spencer, Head of Marketing 
 
One NorthEast 
“This is just a short note to thank you for all your hard work in organizing last week’s successful Q-06 
conference.  I think it was an interesting programme of presentations and workshops which brought 
together the international basis of the Interreg programme very well.  Thank-you, too, for making my life 
as Chairman as easy as it could be” 
Paul Hemphill, Tourism Network Manager 
 
Photo 98 
“Many congratulations on the work done for Photo 98” 
Amanda Nevill, Head of Museum, National Museum of Photography, Film and Television 
 
Regent Hotel, Ambleside 
“As a family we would like to thank you personally for all your expertise and hard work over the past 
year” 
Jason Hewitt, Director 
 
The Vincent, Southport 
“Thank you again for all your help so far, could not have done it without you….you are a PR star!” 
Bernhard Stacher, General Manager 
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